
ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR September 15, 2019 
 

Welcome!  How pleasant it is to share this time together!  May your feel renewed by God’s presence, equipped to face the challenges 
of a new week with courage and calm.  The Lord be with you.  Say hello to Rev Bill and stay for fellowship hour. 

Greetings to you this morning are Jim and Sandie Gregory.  Ushers assisting in the service are Jim Craven and Roberta Falatyn. 
Sanctuary Flowers are placed by Jim Pirro in loving memory of his wife, Betty. 
Join us for fellowship and coffee in Schadewald Hall with refreshments provided by Sonnie Howe and Crista Conlin. 
Activities this week: 

Tuesday:  9:00 am Bible Study 
  11:00 Balance Class 

    4:00-6:30 pm Brooks BBQ 
Wednesday: 9:00 am Women’s Bible Study   
Thursday: 9:30 am Badminton 
  7:00 pm Choir Rehearsal 

 
Condolences to the family of Don Kent.  Don went to glory on September 8, 2019.  His memorial service will be on September 29. 
Golf tournament:  The Annual Hurley Reformed Church Golf Tournament will be held on September 22 at 3:00 pm.  It is at Alapaha 

golf course and the format is nine hole scramble with prizes.  No worries if you are a single, you can always join a team.  Contact 
Marilyn Lowe at 845-853-9720 to sign up and for more details.  We welcome golfers and even those who want to come for dinner 
after at the Reservoir Inn at 6:00 pm. 

Spire articles are due this week. 
The Soup Elves resume their culinary habits.  The Soup Elves will be making Tomato Basil soup for sale on Sunday, September 

29th.  They also request that you bring any plastic bags that you may have saved.  Since Ulster County has banned plastic bags, 
we will be asking that you bring your own bags in the future for taking soup home!  Thanks for your cooperation. 

It’s not too early to think about Operation Christmas Child shoeboxes.  Watch the Back to School ads.  Now is a great time to pick up 
supplies for our shoeboxes.  See Kelly Maggiore. 

Pecans: The annual drive has started. Each bag is $11. We have a 1 lb bag of plain pecans, a 12 oz bog of milk & dark chocolate & 
a 10 oz bag of pecan clusters. Please see Shirley Burns, Pat Baker or Sandy Emrich to place an order. 

Memorial and inurnment service for Joyce Fink is planned for September 26 in Stickley Columbarium.  More information to come. 
Deacon of the month is Marilyn Lowe. Contact Marilyn at 845-853-9720 if you need a deacon’s assistance.  
The Reformed Church is a connectional church.  Our classis includes 33  

congregations in the Mid-Hudson Valley.  We pray for the strength and vision of the pastors and the revitalization of their 
members.  Today we pray for Woodstock Reformed Church in Woodstock, New York. 

Our mission of the month:  September’s mission is the Teen Shelter of Family of Woodstock. 
Dorothy is out of town next week. (September 20-27) 
 

 


